



ELM STREET PRIDE GROUP

INAUGURAL MEETING

28th June 2017 AT 7pm

MINUTES

Attendance: Jane Feaviour-Clarke, Tony Feaviour, Geraldine Ingle, Ann Russell, Jon Allen, Wendy Allen, Cllr Rob Pinnock, Cllr Graham Stokes, Anita Bowles, Polly Godfrey, Trudy Godfrey, Kevan Godfrey, Derek King, Paul Squires-Dutton, Sue Squires-Dutton, Rosy Elliott, Lucille Reynolds, Elaine Litman, Marian Stokes, Sue Little, Nigel Little, Helene Reid, Alan Reid, Ian Jones, Rebecca Robinett (FDC)

	ITEM	ACTION
1.	Introductions	
1.1	RR welcomed everyone to the meeting and Street Pride Information was then highlighted to the group and all present agreed to formally set a group up.	
2.	Constitution	
2.1	<p>RR ran through the constitution and asked the group whether they had any specific questions in relation to the content.</p> <p>RP asked for clarification as to whether the group would be a street pride group for the village of Elm or the parish. All agreed that the group would just be for the village however could be re-evaluated should there be a need to cover the whole parish.</p> <p>It was then highlighted by TF that it may be useful to have a map of the parish boundaries as not all areas fall under Fenland District.</p>	RR to provide a map
3.	Election of Officers	

3.1	<p>CHAIRPERSON – ALAN REID (Proposed by Lucille Reynolds, Seconded by Jon Allen)</p> <p>VICE CHAIR – JON ALLEN (Proposed by Wendy Allen, Seconded by Alan Reid)</p> <p>SECRETARY – ROSY ELLIOTT (Proposed by Graham Stokes, Seconded by Marian Stokes)</p> <p>TREASURER – WENDY ALLEN (Proposed by Rob Pinnock, Seconded by Jon Allen)</p>	
4.	Issuing of paperwork	
4.1	RR issued paperwork to the group and passed the information file to AR	
4.2	RR advised that the group will need public liability insurance. This is arranged and paid for by FDC.	RR to arrange cover
4.3	Group will receive £500 one off start up grant. Bank account will need setting up.	WA to arrange
4.4	All present agreed for their contact details to be passed onto the secretary so that she can pass any correspondence onto the members of the group.	RR to collate and pass to RE
5.	Future events and publicity	
5.1	It was agreed by all to set a regular date for litter picking – the 1 st Saturday of the month, 10am, to meet by the war memorial.	
5.2	Agreed by all to publicise the group in the village magazine. JF to include some information.	RR to send SP logo to JF
5.3	Posters to be put up around village promoting the next litter pick. KG offered to put these up.	RR to arrange posters /

